Sungarden Terrace

Assisted Living Community

15 HOSTING A
Trick o Treat

When: Friday, October 24, 2025

Here at Sungarden Terrace we are in the mood for some
“Trick or Treating”.
Our residents will be passing out candy in the community room,
to children of staff, family members and grandkids. You are
welcome to join and bring your little “goblins” in their costumes.

See you here at 5':15-.rn‘.
We are requesting candy bag donations for the
event. Please leave your treats at the front desk.
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